
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
   

  

 

    
  

   
  

  
  

   
 

    
  
  

 
   
  

  

 

  
 

    
  
     

    

   

AUGHTON ST. MICHAEL’S C. OF E. SCHOOL 
NEWSLETTER 24th SEPTEMBER 2021 

 

Primary & Secondary School Admissions 
 

If you have a child in current Year 6 or whose 
4th birthday is between 1st September 2021 

and 31st August 2022 then you MUST apply for 
a school place for your child (even if you have 

older children at the school). 
Applications can be made online via:  

https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-
education-families/schools/apply-for-a-school-

place/ 

 
Applications for Secondary places MUST be 

made by 31st October 2021. Failure to do so 
may result in your child not being offered a 

place at your chosen school.  
 
Primary applications must be made by 15th 

January 2022. 
 

If you know of any parents who are interested 
in viewing the school, please ask them to 

contact the school to make an appointment.  
 
 
 
 

 

Our Christian Value for this half term is Resilience 

                     Citizens of the Week 
 
Congratulations to our Citizens of the Week. 
 
EYFS: Albie C 
 
Year 1: Alex  
 
Year 2: Isabella 
 
Year 3: James H 
 
Year 4: Jacob B 
 
Year 5: Harry  
 
Year 6: Erin  

                            Dinner Money  
 
Please pay any outstanding dinner money as 
soon as possible. Dinners are chargeable from 
Year 3 upwards.  

                              Harvest  

 

Next week we will be celebrating Harvest in 

school with Reverend Andrew.  We are asking 

for donations for the Food Bank – items of baby 

products, canned and dried foods, toiletries etc. 

Thank you.  

                                  PE Shirts 
 
We have a collection of new, old style PE shirts 
that are free to good homes! All sizes available. If 
you would like one, please call into school and 
collect one.  

https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/apply-for-a-school-place/
https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/apply-for-a-school-place/
https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/apply-for-a-school-place/


  

     

  

   

    

  

 

   
 

  
   
    
  
 
 
  
  
  
  
  
  
   
  
   
 
  

 
  
  
  
  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Activities for week beginning 27th September 
 
 

                          Friday  
 

Swimming Y6 1:15 – 3:00 
 

Invasion Games Y5 & 6 3:15 – 4:00 

                     High School Open Days 
 
Our local high schools will be holding Open 
Evenings for children in Years 5 and 6 on the 
following dates:  
 
 
Ormskirk School – Thursday 30th September 
5:30pm – 7:30 pm. 
 
 
For more information, please see the school’s 
own website. 

Wednesday  
 

Ukuleles Years 2 & 3  
Guitars for those who have 

registered.  
 

Invasion Games Y3 & 4 3:15 – 4:00 

                    PARKING AROUND SCHOOL  
 

 
Please ensure when you park your car around 
school, it is parked safely and considerately.  
 
Some cars are currently being parked in a 
dangerous manner, which is putting the safety of 
our children at risk.  
 
Some cars have also been parked illegally, the 
police occasionally carry out checks and will fine 
people if they find a car parked in such a manner.  
 
Furthermore, we have received complaints from 
various neighbours about cars blocking their 
driveways. As a resident, this must be extremely 
frustrating and upsetting.  
 
Please respect the rules of the road, the 
neighbours but most importantly, think about the 
safety of the children and other pedestrians.  
 
 

School Photographs 
 
 

The School photographer will be in taking individual photos on Friday 15th October. 

                    Team Point Winners 

 

Congratulations to Belfast & Cardiff who are 

this week’s Team point winners.  

Monday  
 

Forest School 3:15 – 4:15 (for those 
who have registered and been 

informed that they are doing it).  


